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Dear Supporter, 

We are thrilled to invite you to participate in our biggest event of the year, our second annual 
Night of Magic. It will take place on Friday, March 7 at the historic Neon House in Norfolk. Like 
last year, our focus will be raising funds to support our critical programs for seniors in South 
Hampton Roads and Western Tidewater.  

More seniors than ever are struggling to pay for basic necessities like healthcare and groceries. 
Increasingly isolated, many have no means of transportation and little social support. Older 
adults are now the fastest-growing segment of the homeless population.  

Our programs—from Meals on Wheels to I-RIDE transportation, in-home services, and benefits 
counseling—are designed with one goal in mind: to help older adults age in place with choice 
and dignity. We depend on donations to bridge the gap between the funding available and the 
extreme need in our community.  

Here are a couple of ways you can help: 
1. Please consider contributing an item to our silent auction. The item can be donated by
you, your employer, or both. A donation form is enclosed.

2. Mark your calendar now and plan to attend the gala on March 7, 2025. It will be a magical
evening with cocktails, dinner, music, dancing, and fun. Bring a friend or colleague.

Thank you in advance for your support of this special event. If you have any questions, please 
call our silent auction coordinator, Jillian Lewis, at (757) 222-4522.    

Sincerely, 

Steve Zollos, CEO 



IN-KIND DONATION FORM

Senior Services of Southeastern Virginia is hosting our 2nd Annual Night of Magic charity gala 
on March 7th, 2025 at Neon House, 819 Granby St. Norfolk, VA. Guests will enjoy a evening 
of magic, dinner, dancing, and charitable giving. The funds raised will be used to support older 
adults in South Hampton Roads and Western Tidewater. 

We are seeking in-kind donations for our silent auction. Your donation is tax-deductible and 
you will receive acknowledgment during the event. 

Thank you for helping us address the critical needs of seniors in our community.

For more information about our gala, visit www.ssseva.org/gala. 

Return form to Brittni Cochran at bcochran@ssseva.org  | 757-264-7991

Please complete the following information and return with your in-kind donation: 

Senior Services is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization  EIN 54-6069786
Your contribution is tax-deductible as permitted by law. For your IRS records, please note that you have received 

no goods or services for this kind donation. A copy of our annual report can be found on our website, www. 
ssseva.org and a copy of our financial statement can be found at www.Guidestar.com.
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